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2016-2017/SCTP/05 

 

Minutes of a meeting of the APC Subcommittee on Courses and Teaching Programs (SCTP) held Thursday, 

February 2, 2017 at 3:00 pm in Room 302 of the James Administration Building.  

 

PRESENT:   Jacquie Bede, Ollivier Dyens (Chair), Michael Fronda, Patricia Kirkpatrick, Fiona Lees,  

     Carolyn Samuel, Carmen Sicilia, Cindy Smith (Secretary to SCTP), Amy Szuchmacher Blum, 

Angelia Wagner 

 

REGRETS:   Guy Ettlin, Richard Hovey  

 

GUESTS:   Professor Robert Kearney, Faculty of Medicine 

     Associate Dean Tamara Western, Faculty of Science 

 

 

05.01 The Agenda was approved as circulated. 

 

05.02 The Minutes from the last meeting held January 5, 2017 were approved with the following modification:  

-  item 04.06, School of Continuing Studies – 16-SCTP-01-12, the hyphen was removed from the new 

  program’s title – it should have read “Graduate Certificate in CPA Professional Education”. 

 

05.03 BUSINESS ARISING 

None. 

 

05.04 SCHOOL OF CONTINUING STUDIES – 16-SCTP-02-13  

Faculty of Education, Department of Integrated Studies in Education 

B.Ed. for Certified Teachers in Elementary Education: Indigenous Education (90 cr.) 

Program revisions consisted of:  title, description, program note revised.  

Revised program approved; it will be reported to APC for approval.   

 

B.Ed. for Certified Teachers in Elementary Education: Native and Northern (90 cr.) – to be retired because 

of the above-indicated title change. 

 

05.05 GRADUATE AND POSTDOCTORAL STUDIES – 16-SCTP-02-14 

Faculty of Education, Department of Integrated Studies in Education 
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05.05 GRADUATE AND POSTDOCTORAL STUDIES – 16-SCTP-02-14  

Faculty of Education, Department of Integrated Studies in Education [continued] 

M.A. in Education and Society; Non-Thesis – Project – Mathematics and Science Education (45 cr.) 

The new Concentration/Option will serve students who are interested in the program but prefer not to complete 

a thesis.  It will create parity between other existing M.A. programs within the Faculty, where project and 




